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Track Rules
With large numbers of athletes using the track on club nights the importance of operating safely cannot be stressed too highly. With senior athletes moving at speed on the same track as many smaller athletes there is plenty of scope for injury if proper care is not taken. The committee in conjunction with coaches has drawn up some simple common sense rules which everyone using the track is expected to observe.
· In common with most tracks Lanes 1 and 2 are not for general use, to avoid excessive wear. Warm ups and cool downs should be in the outside lanes or outside the track area.
· Sprinters and Hurdlers will be using Lanes 4, 5 & 6 on the home straight on their training nights. Care will be needed with jog or walk recoveries in this area, particularly to avoid any interference with athletes running at speed and with use of the jumps runways.
· Jog or walk back recoveries must be in narrow file rather than spread across several lanes. 
· Overtaking of slower runners must be on the outside and not by cutting inside which can lead to serious injuries. 

· Take care when crossing lanes, particularly when walking on to the track from the outside and when finishing reps.
· Athletes moving at speed have priority over those doing their recovery, crossing lanes or talking. 

· The Under 11 group may be using the track in the summer (April to September). Please be aware of their presence and be appreciative of their age and understanding.
· Do not cross the inside area of the track by running or walking across the field. This can be very dangerous as it may be being used for throwing events and training.
· Please ensure when involved in training on the track on official Club sessions you are under the supervision of a Club coach otherwise such training is not allowed by the club and you are not covered under the UKA insurance scheme. 
· Everyone using the track during a club session must have registered their presence and paid (unless exempt) at the clubroom. 

· Please remember that everyone who uses the track has an equal right to do so and respect that right. 

· Abuse and foul language have no place at Blackburn Harriers. Let us ensure this remains a friendly club. Breach of this rule may result in disciplinary action. 
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